


This is a photo taken by Dave Bell on the afternoon of his 
discovery of Least Bell's Vireo in Hahamongna. Dave spotted the 
two birds in the morning, tried for 10 minutes to photograph 
them without success, then had to leave for a family event. He 
reports that the next few hours were "maddening," but at about 
3:00 he was able to return, join othe birders, and get some 
photos — critical documentation for making Audubon's case to 
cancel the sport field project in Hahamongna.
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